
From: Mikael [mailto:mikaelhattrup@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 5:12 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Madrona Waldorf - Lowery Farm Application 

Please accept this letter in Support of Madrona's application. My previous email bounced. 

Get Outlook for iOS 

_____________________________ 

From: Mikael <mikaelhattrup@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 4:42 PM 

Subject: Madrona Waldorf - Lowery Farm Application 

To: <pad@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Cc: Missi Goss <mgoss@madronaschool.org> 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing in support of Madrona School's application to locate a new "farm-focused" school at 
Lowery Farm. 

As parents of two school-aged children, we are very excited at the prospect of instilling a respect for 
the land and appreciation for the hard work and satisfaction working with it can bring. 

We also are hopeful that with a bigger campus, Madrona will be able to contribute even more to the 

robust educational offerings on Bainbridge. In fact it was because of the excellent school 
opportunities here that our family moved to the island 3 years ago. 

We understand the concerns there may be in the neighborhood adjacent to the proposed campus, as 

they relate to parking, traffic and even noise associated with a school nearby; however, I can only 

point to Madrona's past record of respecting our neighbors at the Eagle Harbor Church as an 
indication of what to expect. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Mikael & Chad Hattrup 

9096 Springridge RD NE 

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
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